
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Utilities Commission 
Public Notice 

 
Commencement of the 2022 Belize Water Services Annual Review Proceedings (ARP 2022 
for BWS) 
 
The Public Utilities Commission (PUC) informs the Public that on May 3, 2022, Belize Water 
Services Limited (BWSL) filed its submission, following the Company’s announcement that it 
intended to request a review of the 2019|2020 Full Tariff Review Proceedings Final Decision. 
 
 BWSL has requested this review based on Exceptional Circumstances as defined in Statutory 
Instrument 67 of 2002 (Water and Sewerage (Tariffs) Byelaws, 2002) and powers conferred to the 
Commission under Section 32 of the Public Utilities Commission Act. 
 
The PUC has 30 days to review the Submission and make its Initial Decision.  Thereafter rate 
payers will be afforded an opportunity to participate in these proceedings for a period of 15 days, 
during the PUC’s public consultations process, which begins immediately after the release of its 
Initial Decision. 
 
The ARP 2022 Submission from BWS can be viewed at the PUC’s and BWS’s offices and 

websites.   
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